From: Kathy or Bob Plant

To: City Council
Subject: Backyard Encampments
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 5:22:32 PM

To The City Council,

We wish to clearly express our opposition to backyard encampments In our
community. We live in the Richmond Highlands neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Kathy and Bob Plant
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